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Friday 19th July 2019 
 

Swimming Arrangements 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 6 children will commence swimming lessons on Friday 13th September for six weeks at the Regional 
pool. 
 
Swimming kits must be in a named plastic bag not a sports bag. Please leave any watches at home. Any 
child with long hair must have it tied back or wear a swimming hat. If your child wears earrings, please 
ensure these are removed before you send your child to school.   
 
We ask for a contribution for the transport of £12.00 which must be paid in full before your child(ren) 
commence swimming. 
 
Deadline for payment: 
 
Friday 6th September 
 
If you have any queries in relation to payment, please contact the school office to discuss further. 
 
Swimming is compulsory, should you have any reasons for your child not swimming, please contact the 
school office to discuss further. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs Underwood 
Year 6 Class Teacher 
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Swimming Consent Form (Year 6) 
 

 
Child’s Name…………………………………….…………………………………..……...    Class…………………………………… 
 
 

I consent for my child to attend swimming lessons during school time from 13th September to 18th 
October 2019. 

 
 
I enclose £12.00 for swimming lessons 
 

 
Signature ……………………………………………………………….………..  Date ……………………………………………… 
(Parent/Carer Signature) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


